
Fee Waiver Application 
 

No student shall be prohibited from participating in a curricular activity because of an 
inability to pay fees. Fee payment plans are available if necessary.  Families unable to 
pay fees can apply for a fee waiver through their school office.  The form is also 
available on the Parents/Students page of our Division website 
at https://www.stpauleducation.ab.ca/parents-students.  Select Fee Waiver 
Application and a link to a PDF file of the Fee Waiver Application Form will appear that 
can be printed.  It is not yet possible to submit this form on-line. 
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